C(DQ}X?: for London Office.

PORT OF

ROTTERDAM, 2hd October 193§,

Dear S8irs,

I have to forward you herewith one copy of
»
L%

an amended plan of midship section submitted in triplicate
N.V. Nederlandsche Scheepsbouw Maatschappy for
No. 280 and with regard thereto have to state
lded the scantlings & arrangements be carried
amended on the plan and to yours
satisfaction, they will be approved.

Details of the class for which the vessel is
eligible and other requirements of approval are given in
our letter of the 15th of last month addressed to the
Builders regarding the midship section plan previously
approved under date 9th September 1939, a copy of whkh
is in your possession.

Kindly advise the Builders regarding this approval
and forward the plan to them for noting and return to
yourselves,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

«QT&.‘LH.W

m £ o -
The Surveyers.
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